DID YOU EAT TODAY?
You can thank a farm worker by coming to

The Name of Your Event. Ex: "Our Group's Soup Supper"
for a fundraiser for 
National Farm Worker Ministry
Location: Place of Your Event
Address: Address of Your Event
Date: Day and Date of Your Event
Time: Beginning Time to Ending Time
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THANK A FARM WORKER 
& SUPPORT
NFWM

Please RSVP by: 

Returning the enclosed RSVP card

Calling: Host's Phone Number
or emailing: Host's Email Address
Please remember your checkbook
or give online at www.nfwm.org
Put Host's Name in 
the memo line of your check or online 
donation. Contributions are tax-deductible 
to the extent permissible by law.
Details: Any other specifics that guests should know.
The vast majority of fruits and vegetables in the US are still hand-harvested by men, women and children in the fields. Much progress has been made, but farm workers remain among the lowest paid and least protected workers in the country. More than 50 years ago, Mexican and Filipino farm workers in California came together and started organizing. They went on strike and demanded better.
The farm workers knew they needed to bring more power to bear than their ranks alone would permit, so they called on people of faith and conscience to be in solidarity with them in their struggle. The National Farm Worker Ministry (NFWM) became the vehicle to answer that call; a faith-based 501(c)3 organization which supports farm workers as they organize for equality and justice.
Today, NFWM partners with every major farm worker led union and association across the country. Farm worker organizations depend on NFWM so they can spend their efforts organizing farm workers while NFWM builds support for the workers and their campaigns. NFWM’s supporters have positively impacted every major campaign since the first grape and lettuce strikes. Learn more at http://www.nfwm.org.
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But, there’s still much work ahead. 
And we need your support.

NFWM





National Farm Worker Ministry








